
 

 
UNITED STATES 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 
REGION II 

245 PEACHTREE CENTER AVENUE NE, SUITE 1200 
ATLANTA, GEORGIA  30303-1257 

           August 12, 2013 

 
 
Mr. Larry Smith 
Plant Manager 
Honeywell Specialty Chemicals 
P.O. Box 430 
Metropolis, IL 62960 
 
SUBJECT:  CALENDAR YEAR 2013 INSPECTION SCHEDULE AFTER RESUMTION 

OPERATIONS 
 
Dear Mr. Smith: 
 
The enclosed inspection schedule details the inspections for July 1, to December 31, 2013.  The 
inspection schedule is provided to minimize the resource impact on your staff and to allow for 
the resolution of any scheduling conflicts and personnel availability issues well in advance of 
inspector arrival onsite. 
 
Please note that inspections related to safeguards are not included in this schedule.  In addition, 
any regional initiative or other special type of inspection is not included. 
 
If circumstances arise which cause us to change the dates of the planned inspections, we will 
contact you to discuss the change as early as possible.  Please contact either Richard Gibson 
at (404) 997-4718 or Robert Prince at (404) 997-4732 with any questions you may have 
regarding this letter or the inspection schedule. 
 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s “Rules of Practice,” a copy of this letter will be 
made available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from 
the Publicly Available Records (PARS) component of NRC's document system (ADAMS). 
ADAMS is accessible from the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html (the 
Public Electronic Reading Room). 
 

Sincerely, 
 
/RA/ 
James A. Hickey, Chief 
Fuel Facility Inspection Branch 2 
Division of Fuel Facility Inspection 
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L. Smith 2 

cc: Jonathan Monken, Director 
Emergency Management Agency 
Division of Nuclear Safety 
2200 South Dirksen Parkway 
Springfield, IL  62704 
 
Brigadier General John W. Heltzel, Director 
Kentucky Emergency Management Agency 
EOC Building 
100 Minuteman Parkway Building 100 
Frankfort, KY  40601-6188 
 
Paul Carter, Director 
McCracken County Emergency Management Agency 
3700 Coleman Road 
Paducah, KY  42001 
 
Keith E. Davis, Director 
Metropolis Emergency Management Agency 
213 West Seven Street 
Metropolis, IL  62960 
 
Matthew McKinley, Manager 
Kentucky Department of Health and Family Services 
Radiation Health Branch 
275 East Main Street 
Mail Stop HS-1CA 
Frankfort, KY  40601-0001 
 
Xavier Ascanio, Director 
Office of Nuclear Materials Integration 
NA-73-GTN 
U.S. Department of Energy 
1000 Independence Avenue, SW 
Washington, DC  20585-1290 
 
Gary Bodenstein 
Department of Energy 
Regulatory Management Branch, NS-52 
Paducah Gaseous Diffusion Plant Site 
Mail Stop 103 
P.O. Box 1410 
Paducah, KY  42002 
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